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It is very important that the major contributing Member States who have 

ample capacity to pay, ensure full and timely payment of their assessed contribution. 

The UN would be on a firmer financial footing if the major contributors lived up to 

their charter obligations. On our part, we are paying our assessed contributions to the 

organization in full and on time, in line with our charter obligations.  

 

Mr. Chair,  

In light of the challenges posed by COVID-19 pandemic, it is clear that a 

stronger, more effective and efficient United Nations is required more than ever. 

When we consider the budget of the organization, we need to take into account the 

impact of the pandemic on its operations, and ensure sufficient allocation and smooth 

financial flow in order to allow it to cope with the challenges posed by the pandemic. 

 

We thank Under Secretary General Mr. Atul Khare for briefing the Committee 

on the status of reimbursements to TPCCs. As a staunch supporter of multilateralism, 

Bangladesh is determined to play a responsible and constructive role in the 

maintenance of international peace and security. It is from this commitment that 

Bangladesh is a leading contributor to UN peacekeeping operations. Bangladesh 

attaches utmost importance to expeditious and timely reimbursement to TPCCs for 

their personnel and equipment support. TPCCs in UN peacekeeping missions are 

principally the developing countries. Delays in reimbursement of their dues might 

impact troops rotations and their willingness to continue their services to the 

peacekeeping missions. It may also exacerbate the financial burden on the TPCCs, 

which would be unfair.  

 

 

 




